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 Mary Jones OBJ2014/4738/P 07/11/2014  16:51:45 I refer to you letter dated 16th October 2014 and write as I wish to object to some aspects of this 

application.

 

I live in a second floor flat on the Peabody Estate and my living room and bedroom back onto the rear 

of this property. I, therefore, wish to strongly object to the installation of a roof terrace, as I am 

concerned about the potential noise nuisance caused by people using the terrace, particularly in the 

evening and at night and of being overlooked.
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 Jonathan COMMNT2014/4738/P 02/11/2014  18:26:18 The only concern is the loss of privacy for number 61's garden. Occupants will be able to see into the 

garden of number 61 from the balcony.
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